
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Webber for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 17 March 
2022 

  The Council recently started a project to provide iPads to 

every pupil in the city from P6 upwards which was promoted 

by the Council Leader last month. 

Question (1) What proportion of P6 to S6 pupils will have been issued 

with an iPad by 5 May when the Council election takes 

place? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When is the roll out expected to be complete? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


